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May 5, 2021

Dear Child Care Colleagues,
 
In response to the request put forward by the TDSB’s Early Years Community Advisory Committee,  the TDSB is exploring the feasibility of a subscription based and billed TDSB WI-FI service for Child Care operators. Please note that a subscription based and billed Wi-Fi services for Child Care will only be available at schools that currently have school-wide Wi-Fi infrastructure in place.
 
In order to assess the feasibility of providing this service, the TDSB requires an estimate on interest levels for this proposed service across all Child Care operations within TDSB. Preliminary details about this service have been provided in the survey link below and further details will be available once our initial assessment has been completed. 
 
If you are interested in this service, please review and complete the survey below by Wednesday, May 12th, 2021 at noon. Please note that completion of this survey does not guarantee service provision by TDSB.
 
SURVEY FOR POTENTIAL TDSB WIFI SERVICE OFFERING
 
Please don’t hesitate to connect with our team should you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board
Tel: 416-394-2072
ccs@tdsb.on.ca 
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